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1 Flopd's Register of Shipping,

98, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th August, 1952,

Dear S8irs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

o of the 19th instant, with 1ts enclosure, respecting the steam
tpawler "MIES EN TRUUS", and in preply I have to say that
in view of the Owners! intimation that this vessel is laid up
and that it is thelr intention to have the 2nd Special
Survey No.2 and Boiler Survey of this vessel carried out before
she is again placed in cormission, the Cormittee, who have had
the case before them at their meeting today, are agreeable to
the 1nspectiona in question being postponed for the present.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordinglye.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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